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Reception Teddy Bears Picnic – Friday 5th October 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headlice  
Can we please ask that parents are vigilant about headlice please, so we can all help to keep these 
pests at bay.  

Please Remember:  

A regular check of your child’s hair will help to control head lice. If additional nits are discovered 
at least 3-5 per day, this may be a sign that live lice may still be on the head. When you brush your 
child’s hair in the morning or at night always have a quick check.  

• Screen safely and regularly  

• Detect lice and nits as early as possible  

• Remove lice and nits immediately and effectively  

• Avoid panic and unnecessary use of chemicals  

• Keep children in school lice and nit free  

• If you have any concerns regarding head lice please contact your pharma-
cist/chemist.  

Thank you.  

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 



Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 16th September Reception Phonics and Maths meeting 

Friday 26th September Year 6 Parents into lunch  

Friday 10th October  Year  1 Parents Consultations  

Monday 13th  October  Year 2 Parents Consultations  

Tuesday 14th October  Year 3 Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 15th October Reception Parents Consultations  

Thursday 16th October Year 5 Parents Consultations  

Friday 17th October  Year 6  Parents Consultations  

Monday  20th  October  Year 4  Parents Consultations  

Tuesday 21th October  Nursery Parents Consultations  

Wednesday  22nd October Halloween Disco 

Thursday 23rd October  Year 2 Pedestrian training—Base 5   

Friday 24th October  Year 2 Pedestrian training—Base 6 

Monday 27th October—Friday 31st October  Half term  

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Pharmacy First can help families – a new service available in Shropshire, 
Telford and Wrekin 

Pharmacy First can help families with minor illnesses and seven common conditions. If appropriate, 
treatment can be offered without a prescription for seven common conditions, and it can be quick-
er to see a pharmacist than a GP. Normal prescription charges and exemptions (those who do not 
have to pay, including children) will apply. 

A pharmacy is a great place to get healthcare advice and treatment. Pharmacies are easy to reach, 
usually located within local communities, and often open evenings and weekends. This service may 
help children and colleagues get well and back to nursery/school/work quicker. 

 

Please see a flyer attached. 






